Teacher & Staff Appreciation Week

May 3-7, 2021

It is that time of year again.... another school year has nearly come and gone! Let’s honor our
teachers and staff here at Orchard Hollow for all the wonderful things they do to help our
children grow and learn each day@ Let’s give them a week they will remember, one full of
surprises and appreciation!

We can all agree this year has had it’s challenges and the teachers and staff deserve the best
Teacher Appreciation Week ever! The pandemic has made it a little more challenging to get
donations and set up a safe week of meals and festivities for the teachers and staff. We have
set up a few ways if you would like to be involved in the week's festivities, we can use help in
the following ways:

*Please send in notes, cards, or pictures created by your child(ren) to thank someone special
for all they do anytime that week!

*Donate gift cards/ certificates for fun treats (i.e. Dunkin’ Donuts, iTunes, Barnes& Noble,
Fast Food Places, Pizza Places, Dollar Tree, Target, Walmart, Starbucks, etc.) or scratch off
lottery tickets that will be used for raffle items. If you have a local business, please consider
donating a small raffle basket. These gift certificates and items will be the most helpful!
There will be a drive by drop off time in the Orchard Hollow Parking Lot Wednesday
4/21/21 from 7-8 pm. If you unable to drop off in that time, or you have any questions,
please call/text Dawn Bowen (Teacher Appreciation Week PTA Chair) at (440) 364-0670.

*If you would prefer to donate cash, you are able to via https://teacher-appreciation-week-
2021-49183.cheddarup.com/ Fees are covered by PTA.

Thanks so much for Continuing to support our PTA and the activities it does here at Orchard Hollow!!!!



